
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Re: Addendum Web Request for Hollywood Center Project DEIR 

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Wed, Dec 2, 2020 at 12:11 PM
To: Planning Web Posting <planning.webposting@lacity.org>

Thank you, Stephanie.

It appears I have overlooked another typo for one of links under Public Comments  

Could you rename as follows:  

From 20201192 1500 B. Johnson Millennium Hollywood 
To 20201102 1500 B. Johnson Millennium Hollywood 

Thank you.
[Quoted text hidden]


